be pulled down. Memos from the department and Dean shouldn't be needed going forward as we have the signature lines built into the application. This first semester we will have a variety of submissions but hopefully in Spring it will all be APL applications that are sent in with Department Head and Dean signature.

## Other Business/Topics from the Floor

- 1. AGS Justin Sanchez is the new President for AGS. Will be working on various initiatives, etc. as the semester goes forward.
- 2. SGA Allison Carr is the one remaining graduate member on SGA. We get 3 spots on SGA. Individuals can be appointed or Melissa Wolfe (President of SGA) will review resume, and interview and are confirmed at the next meeting.
- 3. Bylaws Discussion (Tabled until September 17 GEC)
  - A. Questions we have received
    - 1. In item 4, Membership, will affiliate members have equal voting rights to those of the full members?
    - 2. The affiliate members' voting status and their responsibilities may need to be made clearer in this document.
- 4. CITI Training for Thesis & Dissertation Committee Members Consensus is to have someone have CITI training for those students and areas working with Human Subjects. Who will this affect, what will be impact? Possible wording would be something like "CITI training is required for all thesis and dissertations that involve human research."

6. Graduate Assistants – Still hiring some positions on the website. Currently have not received hearing from cabinet regarding GA Allocation Model. Hopefully this will get finished up in time for the next hiring push next Academic year.

Motion was made to adjourn at 3:33PM by Dr.